

'Tis the Season...

..to connect with your colleagues? It's always the season for that!

Funding Opportunities

Looking for additional funding options for your city? Check out our newly created <u>Funding Opportunities</u> page for some helpful resources. One opportunity to especially note is Iowa LTAP's Small City Work Zone Sign Package Program. The application period will run through December 31. This free Iowa DOT funded program provides the opportunity for cities with less than 10,000 in population to apply for a basic work zone sign package. To find out more about the program and apply, click <u>here</u>.

Member Forums

Want to be part of the conversation? Check out our <u>member forums</u> (visible to members only). The forums have been increasingly used over the last few months! Some of the recent conversations include, <u>sidewalk</u> <u>reinforcement</u>, <u>bridge utility attachments</u>, <u>benchmarking</u>, and <u>wastewater pay grades</u>.

Per the request of our users, we are now sending an email to all registered users when there is a new forum discussion. You may also click the "subscribe" button at the top of any forum topic to receive automatic emails from our website when a new discussion has started.



Bid Tab Database

Our bid tab database contains over 400 awarded contracts with bid quantities and unit costs. Take advantage of the vast amount of information this report provides! Check it out here (members only). Make sure to read the instructions to help you navigate the report, or watch this instructional video.

If you would like to share your awarded contract information, please email <u>Beth</u>.

Help us help YOU!

If you haven't already done so, please <u>register</u>! We are here to help you. We are constantly working to improve and enhance the site and would love to hear your <u>suggestions</u>. We need to get as many cities involved as possible to increase the program's value, so please register today!



www.lowaPWSB.org



Newsletter December 2022

Let's get Social!

Connect with us on Facebook, Twitter, and LinkedIn.

Questions?

If you have any questions about the PWSB, please contact Beth Richards (brich@iastate.edu).

www.lowaPWSB.org 2